
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION OF 1080 BAITING

This notification is to advise all landholders within 1 kilometre of properties, 
Lots 4 and 23, 88 Round Mountain Road, Round Mountain; Lot 1, 337 Round 
Mountain Road, Round Mountain; Lot 2, 209 Towners Road, Round Mountain; 
Lot 250, 1183 Cudgera Creek Road, Cudgera Creek; Lot 791 Pottsville Road, 
Cudgera Creek; Lot 2, Lomandra Avenue, Pottsville and Lot 379 Kelleher’s 
Road, Pottsville that 1080 fox/wild dog baits will be laid on the above-
mentioned properties from 15 May to 15 September 2023.

Property owners are warned to keep their working and domestic dogs and cats 
confined to their property and ensure they do not enter the baiting location during 
and after poisoning. In the event of an accidental poisoning seek immediate 
veterinary assistance.

The primary purpose of the 1080 baiting program is to target foxes and to reduce the 
overall fox population in the study area to:
•	 reduce the known impact of fox predation on the Tweed Coast Bush Stone-

curlew population, particularly predation of eggs and chicks during the Bush 
Stone-curlew breeding season

•	 reduce fox predation on other susceptible threatened species known to occur 
in the study area such as the Beach Stone-curlew and Pied Oystercatcher and 
minimise potential impacts on the endangered Tweed Coast koala population, 
particularly juvenile and young dispersing koalas.

For further information contact Sustainability and Environment,  
Tweed Shire Council on 02 6670 2400.


